
Some dates you just want to forget, like last year, when Congressman Faso joined 
right-wing politicians who wanted to repeal our healthcare, and limit access to affordable 
coverage. On that day, Congressman Faso voted to rip away protections for New York families by 
voting to:

 � Allow insurance companies to charge individuals more if they have a pre-existing condition.

  Create an age tax that threatens care and costs seniors more.

 � Gut vital healthcare funding for seniors, kids and people with disabilities covered 
under Medicaid.

We’re certain that Congressman Faso was hoping you forgot his vote. Let’s remind him that there’s 
nothing more important than protecting access to affordable healthcare. Tell Congressman Faso to 
do the right thing this time and protect our healthcare. 

A year ago, 
Congressman Faso  
voted to repeal our 
healthcare.  
He hopes you forgot. 

Call Congressman Faso: 845-514-2322.  
Tell him to protect our healthcare this time.  
Because there’s one day we all will remember: Election Day.
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